

We have worked with John Grey and West Coast Hotel Liquidation on several purchases for the remodel of our small extended stay hotel in Las Vegas. We have been very impressed with the quality and style of the furniture and accessories John has available. He and his staff have been highly accommodating when showing us furnishings, at times meeting our schedule to show us options on weekends when that was the only time we could get to the showroom. Chairs he had available were an excellent finishing touch for our remodeled rooms, providing my favorite addition to the total look. We have had nothing but compliments on the beds we purchased from him. His customer service is excellent, from sales to quality control to delivery. We would highly recommend West Coast Hotel Liquidation.

Michael Talbott Owner Blair House Suites Las Vegas